Marin General Services Authority
555 Northgate Drive, Suite 230, San Rafael, CA

Phone:  (415) 448-0359
www.maringsa.org
MEMORANDUM
DATE:
November 8, 2012
TO:

MGSA Board of Directors

FROM:
Paul Berlant, Executive Officer

SUBJECT:
AGENDA ITEM: E: Marin Climate and Energy Partnership Program (MCEP) Professional Services Agreement – Christine O’Rourke
________________________________________________________________________
Recommendation:  Authorize the Executive Officer to enter into a new professional services agreement with Christine O’Rourke to extend her work through June, 2013 for MCEP.
Summary:   
The MCEP Steering Committee has decided to continue using the services of Christine O’Rourke, with whom the MGSA has a professional services contract which ran through June 2012.  An extension should have been executed to continue the work.  The committee would like to extend the contract, with an updated scope of work.  Ms. O’Rourke’s hourly rate will continue at $70 per hour, with a maximum fee of $60,000.  Funds are available in the 2012-13 budget.
The committee has been using Ms. O’Rourke’s services to assist the members in updating their GHG emissions inventories, assist in Climate Action Plan implementation efforts, and preparing grant applications.

Attachments:

Professional Services Agreement – Christine O’Rourke
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